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Bulletin: 15-013 

 

 

Date:    October 17, 2014     
 
To:   District Chief Business Officers 

District Fiscal Directors 
Human Resource and Payroll Staff 

  
From: Nghia Do, Advisor 

               

Re:   Creditable Compensation Regulations Employer Training Webinars  
 

 

The purpose of this bulletin is to notify Districts that in anticipation of the Office Administrative Law approving 
the proposed regulations clarifying class of employee, creditable compensation, and noncreditable 
compensation, the California State Teachers’ Retirement System (CalSTRS) has scheduled the three (3) webinars 
for the Santa Clara County Office of Education (SCCOE) to review the regulations that are expected to take effect 
January 1, 2015.  The regulations apply to members who were hired before the January 1, 2013, the effective 
date of the California Public Employees’ Pension Reform Act (PEPRA).   
 
The webinars will take place as following: 
 

 December 2, 2014 at 9:15 AM 

 December 2, 2014 at 1:15 PM (For Community Colleges) 

 December 3, 2014 at 1:15 PM 
 
Districts are encouraged to attend one of these important webinars. Please contact the service team’s 
accounting specialist for your district for the invitation to join the webinar.   
                                                                                                                                                                              
 
 
 
  
 

Please distribute this information within your District as deemed appropriate. 


